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Master RestorerJason Wenig Joins
America's Automotive Trust Board of Directors

Automotive Trust (AAT) Board member Jason Wenig. A long-time advocate
of the RPM Foundation, Wenig is Owner and President of The Creative
Workshop, and Executive Director of the Motorcar Cavalcade in Miami.

RPM Executive Director Nick Ellis said, "There are few people in this
industry who can match the knowledge, expertise, and passion for this
interest and industry as Jason Wenig. He's the ideal person tojoin the AAT
Board.”

Wenigis excited to join the board: “As a 20-plus year veteran of employing
and training the craftspeople that keep our industry alive, | have been
passionately supporting the RPM Foundation’s efforts to support next-generation careers for
many years. | know firsthand how important RPM’s initiatives are and how desperately they are
needed to ensure our hobby remains vibrant and viable in the years to come. So, it is now an honor
to have been voted to the Board of RPM’s parent organization, America's Automotive Trust. I'm
excited to lend my experience to the Trust’'s mission of advancing car culture.”

Learn more about Jason Wenig here.




